
Public Information Meeting

July 21, 2022

4:00 PM – 7:00 PM

Naperville Public Works Service Center, Room #310

180 Fort Hill Dr, Naperville, IL 60540

• Reduce congestion and mitigate safety and 

operational issues

• Provide route continuity with adjacent roadway 

sections

• Provide a safe and efficient path for bicyclists 

and pedestrians

• Provide project schedule update

• Notify the public of anticipated detour

• Gather public feedback on proposed 

improvement

North Aurora Road 

Underpass Project

Pennsbury Lane to Frontenac Road

Road closure is required to lower roadway (2 ½’) 

• Anticipated 2-month detour in summer 2023

• Detour route utilizes IL Route 59, Diehl Road, 

and Eola Road

• Road closure is required to lower roadway (2 ½’) 

to temporarily maintain proper clearances

• Closure to be coordinated with school districts 

and emergency response services

Construction Anticipated to Begin in 2023

Project Purpose & Need:

Purpose of Meeting:

Detour Information:

Project Contact: Matt Calpin, P.E.

City of Naperville

Project Engineer

calpinm@naperville.il.us

(630) 305-3430

Project Contact: Matt Calpin, P.E.

City of Naperville

Project Engineer

calpinm@naperville.il.us

(630) 305-3430

Existing Underpass

Proposed Design


